
 
 

File No.: 11-ACTR0Ltr/50/2025-AC(TRG)/    Date: 28/03/2025 

The Deputy Commissioner 

Kendriya Vidyalaya Sangathan 

All Regional Offices 

Subject: Revision of CPD Guidelines for the Year 2025 - regarding 

Madam/Sir 

Continuous Professional Development (CPD) is a dynamic and evolving process that 

ensures teachers stay abreast of the latest pedagogical advancements, innovative 

methodologies, and policy updates. To maintain the highest standards of teaching and 

learning, it is essential to periodically revise CPD guidelines, integrating emerging best 

practices and contemporary educational strategies. 

The Revised CPD Guidelines for the Year 2025 are attached for dissemination to all 

Kendriya Vidyalayas (KVs) in your region. School leaders and teachers are encouraged 

to familiarize themselves with these updates and implement them effectively to 

enhance professional growth and student learning outcomes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

(Chandana Mandal) 

Joint Commissioner (Trg) 

Copy to:  

1. Joint Commissioner (Acad.), KVS HQ, New Delhi, for information 

2. DC (Acad.) I & II, KVS HQ, New Delhi, for information 

3. Directors, all ZIETs 

4. AC, IT Cell, KVS HQ, New Delhi, for uploading on the KVS HQ website 

5. Guard file 


